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What a busy term with lots of exciting opportunity's for the children. We have round-

ed it off in our traditional festive style making Christmas cakes , enjoying Christmas 

lunch, a trip to the pantomime, parents were invited in to share in some festive craft 

activities and we had a very special visitor too!  

 We will be back in school on the 4th January 2024 so let us wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and a joyous New Year.  

& Grayson  

PE STARS for this half term  



      

Jolly Jumper Day  

Supporting Birmingham Childrens Hospital 

Thank you to those people that supported this cause with their donations for the 
children wearing Jolly jumpers.  

You raised £62 





A holiday message from SpaDental Whitchurch 

  

We know this holiday is a busy time of the year for families, and perhaps a trip to the dentist doesn’t sound like the 
best fun. But we’d like to take this opportunity to let you know we have NHS appointments for children available dur-
ing the holiday on Wednesday 20th, Thursday 21st, Saturday 23rd, Thursday 28th, Saturday 30th of December 2023 and 
Wednesday 3rd, Thursday 4th and Saturday 6th January 2024. We would love to see your children during this time! 
Making an appointment is easy. Please fill in the website ‘Contact Us’ form: https://www.spadental.co.uk/contact/. 
We believe the best present you can give your children is healthy teeth! 
  

Thank you so much for your support. And we wish your whole team a very happy holiday and New Year! 

https://www.spadental.co.uk/contact/


 

New events (in bold) so please keep an eye on the diary  

December  

21st December - 2nd January Christmas Holidays  

3rd January 2024 - PD Day 

4th - Lunch time Special menu - (See poster) 

11th - PTA AGM 3:30pm  

February  

2nd - NSPCC Numbers Day  

Monday 12th - Friday 16th - HALF TERM  

March  

Tuesday 5th - Special Lunch Menu 

Monday 25th March - Friday 5th April - Easter Holidays  

April 

Thursday 11th to Friday 12th April - Y3/4 Residential  

May 

Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday  

Monday 27th - Friday 31st - HALF TERM  

Friday 19th July - End of Term  

                         Are you following us on our 

social media platforms or missing out?  

Twitter: @churchpreen 

Facebook: @churchpreenprimaryschool 

 
 

Applications to Reception class 2024 
  
The deadline for applications for your child(ren) to start school in Reception in September 2024 
closes on Monday 15 January 2024. 
  
Please ensure that you make an application online via the Shropshire Council’s portal - Synergy - 
Homepage (shropshire.gov.uk) 

  
Please note that if you do not make an online application, your child will not be allocated a school 

place. 
  

If you have any queries regarding the application process, please contact the School Admissions 
Team via email school-admissions@shropshire.gov.uk 

  

https://ems.shropshire.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/
https://ems.shropshire.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/
mailto:school-admissions@shropshire.gov.uk


Please note the special 
menu for our return to 
school on January 4th 
2024 





New workshops beginning in the Spring Term . Book Now  




